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Scottish Government guidance on Self Directed Support – 
an opportunity to have your say
26 June 2013
The Self Directed Support (Scotland) Act gained Royal Assent on 
10 January this year.  The Act will quite radically change the way people eligible for care/support will be offered a package of support.  
Scottish Government has written guidance for Councils on how they should implement the new statutory duties that the Act will give them.  
We invite you to an event, on Wednesday 26 June 2013, to gather your views and ideas on what the guidance should include.

The consultation event will begin at 10.30, finish at 15.00 and include a one hour break for a buffet lunch.  
We will take you through this on the day, but if you would like to read the guidance please go to:

http://www.scotland.gov.uk/Publications/2013/04/7003
Places are limited, so please book early.  Completed booking forms must be returned to LCiL by Wednesday 19 June 2013.
We look forward to seeing you on 26 June.
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Florence Garabedian

Chief Executive

Consultation on SDS guidance 
26 June 2013
Name:

_____________________________  Tel No:________________

E-mail:

__________________________ Textphone:________________

Address:

____________________________________________________




____________________________________________________

Organisation:
__________________________________________________

(if applicable)
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I will attend the Consultation  

I will be accompanied by a Personal Assistant (Name) ______________________

To help us ensure that you are able to participate fully at the event please advise us  of your access needs.  All information you provide will be treated as CONFIDENTIAL and used only for the planning of this event.

I require:    a sign language interpreter



notetaker/palantypist



Please indicate which format you would like information to be provided in


Standard print

Computer Disc

Audio tape


Large print


Braille

Please give details of any other specific requirements you may have

(eg language, dietary, personal assistance)

________________________________________________________________

Please return this booking form by Wednesday 19 June 2013 to              

LCIL, Norton Park, 57 Albion Road, Edinburgh EH7 5QY

or email -  LCIL@lothiancil.org.uk

Norton Park, 57, Albion Road, Edinburgh EH7 5QY Tel/Minicom 0131 475 2350 Fax 0131 475 2392

Email LCiL@lothiancil.org.uk   Website www.lothiancil.org.uk
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